
NORFOLK
NOTICE OF PUBLIC 

HEARING
NOTICE IS HEREBY 
GIVEN that the Town of 
Norfolk will hold a Public 
Hearing on the 13th day 
of June, 2024 at 5:45 pm 
in the Norfolk Town Hall, 
5 West Main Street, 
Norfolk, New York for the 
purpose of considering a 
local law to create the 
office of Town Constable. 
A copy of the proposed 
local law is available for 
public inspection in the 
office of the Town Clerk 
during regular hours and 
at the Town's website.
NOTICE IS HEREBY 
FURTHER GIVEN that all 
interested persons will be 
given an opportunity to 
be heard.
Jill M Molnar 
Town Clerk, Norfolk


